

# **NEWSLETTER**February 2024

#### **Attendance**

#### This term is only 25 school days long!

Please aim to get your children into school everyday to give them the best chance of success.

Our overall attendance is improving each year, but it is still down compared to levels before Covid.

A good attendance not only impacts positively on educational progress but also supports the pupils with their social skills.

There are a lot of colds and sniffles doing the rounds at the moment, but please be assured that we will always call you if the children become unwell in school, there is no need to stay off school if some Calpol will get them through the day.

If you are having any difficulties with getting your children to school, please let us know and we can help.



### **Website—Updates**

We've updated a number of areas on our school website, please take a look if you can spare the time.

There is also a new Podcast feature that we are very excited about. The trailer for the series is available on the website now!





## **Safeguarding Update**

We would like to thank all pupils and parents for their continuing support and understanding in the importance of keeping our schools safe.

We strive to prioritise the health and wellbeing of our students at all times, please note to ensure that this remains the case our school undertakes monthly fire drills and lockdown drills to make sure our students and staff are prepared for any incident that may occur.

If any parent or student has any concerns or questions about our safety measures, please contact the school.